
To: Our Customers 

From:  Jamie Love 

Date:  February 4, 2022 

Re: New Proposition 65 warning label requirements 

Hong Kong Corporation notice to its customers that our products may result in an exposure to 
Proposition 65 listed chemicals and must carry the appropriate warning label. This information 
is provided without any representation or warranty, expressed or implied, regarding the 
accuracy or correctness.  

Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, 
was enacted as a ballot initiative in November 1986. The proposition protects the state's 
drinking water sources from being contaminated with chemicals known to cause cancer, birth 
defects or other reproductive harm, and requires businesses to inform Californians about 
exposures to such chemicals. 

If you have any questions concerning PAC’s compliance to the Prop 65 program, please 
contact your Hong Kong representative for assistance.   

Sincerely 

Jamie Love 
Corporate Purchasing Manager 
Hong Kong American 
Corporation Phone: (248) 
799-5400 

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/law/proposition-65-law-and-regulations

